OFFICE_OF THE PRINCIPAL, GOVT. COLLEGE FOR GIRLS
SECTOR-14, GURUGRAM

NOTICE

All The First Year Undergraduate Students of B.A, B.A(Hons), B.SC,
B.SC(Hons) & Reappear (2" & 3" Year) are informed that their CCE
(Compulsory Computer Education) Examination for the session 2023-
2024 Will be held on 16-04-2024 Tuesday from 10:30- 1:30 . Itis
Compulsory for every eligible students to write the examination . No
second chance would be given to students who miss the written
examination.
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CCE Coordinator Principal




